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We at Redwood Terrace had the privilege of thanking those men 

and women who are always there to help in emergency situations.  

Residents signed the banner shown above, and staff members 

served up a hearty and delicious brunch.  Jim Thompson delivered 

a heartfelt message of thanks, and Mayor Darin Fowler also at-

tended and addressed the illustrious guests.  It felt so good to 

show our heroes how much we care. 
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Welcome to 

Steven Ferrell, Jack Hirtzel, Lucien Quintin, and Linda Wellbrock  

 

 

Assisted Living Week:   

September 9-15  
 

Every year, a week is set aside to honor the 

assisted living principle.  This year’s theme is 

“Capture the Moment”.  The idea is to appre-

ciate all of those special moments we have 

captured in our photos, journals, recordings, 

or simply in our minds.  We are also encour-

aged to note that the present moment is pre-

cious, and worth “capturing”. 

 

We have some ideas for making this a very special week that we will all appreciate and re-

member.  Here are some ways you (residents, family members, staff, and friends) can par-

ticipate in the preparation for the week.  This must be done through the first week of Sep-

tember. 

 Bring in photos that represent special times in your life (especially those of our resi-

dents).  Hand them to Cheryl or Gina so that we can scan them and return them to you 

right away.  Just be sure this is an image that you’re okay with sharing.  They will be 

displayed during Assisted Living Week. 

 Help us “scrapbook” these images onto posters that will be displayed.  If you have a 

special talent for or simply an interest in this, we can really use your help.  Look on the 

Redwood Terrace calendar for “Capture the Moments” times.  You are encouraged to 

attend all or any of these sessions. 

 

On Assisted Living Week, enjoy the fruits of these labors, and attend our special activities.  

It will be a week to remember. 

We have several new faces gracing Redwood 

Terrace.  Steven came to Oregon from southern 

California about two years ago.  He has two won-

derful daughters. 

Jack makes friends easily, as you’ve probably al-

ready discovered.  He also enjoys reading and 

doing crosswords. 

Lucien may describe himself as a Frenchman. He 

has lived in Paris and speaks French. 

Linda came to Oregon a while back from the bay 

area.  She is easy to talk with and is good at 

making people laugh.  She has enjoyed raising 

her children, and worked for Phillips for 25 years. 

Don’t we have a great group of neighbors! 


